
 
 
 

March 31, 2023

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Antelope Groundwater Well Replacement project in fiscal year 
2024. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Sacramento Suburban Water District located at 
3701 Marconi Avenue, Suite 100, Sacramento, CA 95821  
 
The funding would be used for the replacement of a groundwater well.  
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would provide additional 
groundwater capacity for the water district, prevent contamination, and ensure water reliability 
during dry and wet water years.  
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 
SACRAMENTO AREA, CA; Sec 219(f)(23) WRDA 1992 (P.L. 102‐580), as amended by Sec 
502 WRDA 1999 (P.L. 106‐53) and Sec 352 WRDA 2020 (P.L. 116-260).  
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ami Bera, M.D. 
Member of Congress 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


